
DEPARTMENT OF BACTERIOLOGY

THE LONG ISLAND COLLEGE OF MEDICINE

HOAGLAND LABORATORY

335 HENRY STREET

BROOKLYN. N. Y, 9 Sept.,1946.

Mr. Yeshua Lederberg
Osbern Botanical Laboratory
Yale Yniversity
New “aven,Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Lederberg:

I am in my laboratory nearly every morning. My after-
noon schedule is a bit confused since 4 sperm some time at the Yeterans
Hospital each week, and that schedule is not at all fixed.

I shall be glad to meet and discuss with you any thing that you
fs:l that I can be of help to you. Let me know if possible just when +
can expect you so that I may be able to make plans to be here surely.

Very tr urs,

/Mocr> t CLECf24"
Morris ~. akieten,M.D.

MLR/p. Associate Profeseor


